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Comments: This comment is about the proposed policy change for ANILCA Cabins in Wilderness designated

areas. The current policy is consistent with Wilderness usage: each cabin will be terminated when the last family

memeber of the original holder is deceased. Cabins are not compatible with Wilderness areas, so the current

policy strikes a balance and the cabins will eventually be eliminated without harm to families that currently have

claims on them. Please leave the policy as it is now written. 

 

If your new proposed policy is adopted, there will continue to be cabins in these Wilderness areas forever. That

would be inconsistent with the definition of the Wilderness designation.


